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OEA/Ser.W/IV

CEPCIDI/INF.88/10

19 January 2010

Original: Spanish
NOTE FROM THE VICE MINISTER OF EDUCATION AND CHAIR OF THE
INTER-AMERICAN COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION, GLORIA VIDAL ILLINGWORTH, 
REQUESTING CONVOCATION OF THE FIFTH MEETING OF CIE
MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
DIRECTORATE OF NATIONAL AND INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION
Address: Av. Amazonas No. N34-451 y Juan Pablo Sanz
Tel.: (00593 2) 396 13 30

Edif. Ministerio de Educación, 10 piso
Fax: (00593 2) 396 14 01

E-mail: cnimec@yahoo.com
Casilla (Postbox): 17-01-561

Quito – Ecuador
CNI. 2.10.17
URGENT
Quito, January 12, 2010
Dear Mr. Secretary:

It is my pleasure to write to you and to wish you all the best, professionally and personally, in 2010.

I would also like to draw your attention to the fact that, according to the schedule of activities of the OAS Office of Education and Culture, we are due to hold the Fifth Regular Meeting of the Inter-American Committee on Education, CIE. I request that it be held in October 2010, in Washington, D.C.

As soon as the Agenda and Work Schedule are ready, we will be sending you copies.

Sincerely,

Gloria Vidal Illingworth,

Vice Minister of Education

Chair of CIE
Ambassador Alfonso Quiñónez,
Executive Secretary for Integral Development and
Director General of the Inter-American Agency
for Cooperation and Development (IACD) of the OAS,
Washington, D.C.
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